
 

Notice is hereby given that, at the call of the Chairman, the Town of Marbletown Planning Board 
has rescheduled their November meeting to Monday, November 18th, 2019 at 7:00PM at 1915-
1925 Lucas Avenue, Cottekill, N.Y in M-1. 
Any questions should be directed to the Planning Department via telephone 845-687-7500 ext. 171 
or email, planning@marbletown.net 
                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


